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We know that your child’s birthday is an exciting time for them. We welcome the opportunity to acknowledge their special day at school. We do ask that you follow the guidelines below when planning for your child’s birthday celebration at school.


· If your child would like to acknowledge their birthday at school, they may bring in a non-food item to share with their classmates. 

· We recognize that many parents like to have a special lunch with their child occasionally throughout the year. If you plan on doing so, please bring a lunch for your child only. We will not be able to accommodate small group pizza or fast food lunch parties during the school day. 

